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I would like to draft this correspondence in opposition to this bill. As a local gunsmith 

for Columbia County, I have invested time, education, and a significant financial 

investment to provide services to resident's firearms to ensure they are in safe and 

working order.  Already possessing a federal firearms license, I find this bill a further 

intrusion into second amendment rights, a burden on small local business, and will 

prove to be a financial hardship to small business helping provide a service to the 

community in keeping firearms in a safe and functional matter.  This industry is under 

enough licensing and regulation and any financial burden past on to a consumer will 

reduce opportunity for a citizen to keep their firearm under proper repair.  


